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Women’s Club communications are distributed through iContact, as well as 
through the Association’s Social Channel. 
  
For you to receive announcements from the Women’s Club and other 
community Clubs through the Social Channel, it is necessary that you 
access your account on Nabr Network by following the directions below.  If 
you have not already done so, we encourage you to do this so that you don’t 
miss receiving information about Club events and activities delivered 
through the Social Channel. 

• https://stonebridge.nabrnetwork.com  
• Login to Nabr Network 
• Click on “My Account” on the top right-hand corner 
• Click on “Settings” 
• Under “Email Notifications,” click on the drop-down menu next to 

“Social” and select “Immediately” to receive all Club communications 
instantly.  

If you are having difficulty signing up, please contact Lifestyle Director 
Dharmi Shah at dshah@taylormgt.com for her assistance.   
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